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Greetings!

In This Issue
Celebrating Brenda
Remember Kindercottage

Like Us On Facebook

Forward to a Friend

Join Our Mailing List!

WE LOVE BRENDA and so do many others!
 
Brenda Crisp is well loved by many in the East St. Louis area and many
other parts of the St. Louis Metropolitan area. She has done so much for so
many in need. Her children decided to SURPRISE her (yes, it's possible!)
with a dinner and party in her honor. Brenda asks that we thank all of you for
making this one of the 'happiest days of her life. ' They celebrated her
mother's 84th birthday at the event as well. What a blessing the weekend was
for Brenda and her family. Congratulations from your Kindercottage Family!

 
Pictured below are Brenda and her children: (L to R) Catrina, Dawn, Brenda
and DeMonde  and Brenda's great-grandsons! Yes, all BOYS!
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Lot's of
family

and friends celebrated Brenda and her
mother.  Thank you all for making it
special!

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your
will or trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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